
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Ted O'Brien

Our district office has moved!

TED O'BRIEN  May 13, 2013

Last week, we completed our move from our temporary district office space in Fairport to

our permanent space in Penfield. We are now located at:

2494 Browncroft Blvd.

Rochester, NY 14625-1410

We're right on the northwest corner of Browncroft Blvd. and Creek St., across from the

"Browncroft Corners" plaza.

Unfortunately, we were unable to keep our previous phone and fax numbers. Our new

numbers are:

Phone: (585) 218-0034

Fax: (585) 218-0047

I and my staff look forward to seeing you in Penfield!

Very truly yours,

Ted

Ted O'Brien

New York State Senator, 55th District


